
Ross Hayden, founder and president of West Coast
Racing Pigeon Federation (Australia) highly
recommends Orego-Stim
Ross tells us about his experience with using Orego-
Stim: 

"I have been racing pigeons since 1986, I am the
founder and president of West Coast Racing Pigeon
Federation. Pigeon racing is my passion and it is a sport
that the whole family can enjoy from their backyard.

I have about 100 pigeons and have been using Orego-
Stim Pigeon Liquid for the past three months. I can
notice a visible difference in the overall health of my
pigeons from the bloom on their feathers to the firm
droppings. I like to avoid antibiotics as I know it knocks
around their immune system, so I use natural products
wherever I can and Orego-Stim is a perfect fit.

I give the Orego-Stim to the pigeons in their water
three times a week. If you haven’t tried Orego-Stim and
you are looking for a natural alternative to keep your
pigeons in peak condition I would highly recommend
it."
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